
  

MINUTES OF A MEETING OF THE FINANCE COMMITTEE OF TYWYN TOWN COUNCIL 
HELD ON WEDNESDAY 16th FEBRUARY 2022 AT 7.00PM AT NEUADD PENDRE  

 

PRESENT:  Councillor: John Pughe (Chair) 
 

Councillors: Aled Lewis, Nancy Clarke, Eileen Jones, Cathy Evans. 
   
OFFICERS PRESENT: Chris Wood, Town Clerk 
 
IN ATTENDANCE: Matthew Cooling 
 

1 APOLOGIES 
Anne Lloyd-Jones, Gareth Mason. 

 

2 DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST AND PERSONAL CONNECTION 

 Councillor Eileen Jones Treasurer at Tywyn Community Fridge. 

 

Councillor Eileen Jones left the meeting. 

   

3  MOTION TO EXCLUDE PRESS AND PUBLIC IN ACCORDANCE WITH SECTION 2A OF THE PUBLIC 
BODIES (ADMISSION TO MEETINGS) ACT 1960. 

 
Proposed by Councillor John Pughe, seconded by Councillor Aled Lewis and resolved to exclude 
press and public in accordance with section 2a of the Public Bodies (admission to meetings) Act 
1960.  

 

4 To discuss the financial involvement of The Council in the operation of the Station Building 
 

Councillors discussed the way the Community Ffrij and Makerspace operate and whether the 
groups should change rooms so that Makerspace operate from the larger room. An inventory will 
be taken of the items in the Makerspace room and Gwynedd Council will be asked for a list of what 
was supplied by their grant. The Council has agreed to support both projects and updates will be 
provided by the Clerk. 

 

 

The meeting was declared closed at 8.30pm 
 


